
General Manager, Long Term Care Division 

The Corporation of the County of Lambton ("County of Lambton") is an upper-tier 

municipality located in Southwest Ontario, nestled along the shores of beautiful Lake 

Huron and the St. Clair River.  It is home to over 134,000 residents who reside in one of 

eleven (11) municipalities that, together, constitute the County of Lambton.  

The General Manager, Long-Term Care Division, is the executive manager responsible 

for overseeing the operation of the County of Lambton’s three well-respected Long-

Term Care Homes:  Marshall Gowland Manor (Sarnia), Lambton Meadowview Villa 

(Petrolia) and North Lambton Lodge (Forest).  

Reporting directly to the Chief Administrative Officer, the ideal candidate will have at 

least ten (10) years of senior management experience in the Long-Term care and/or 

health care industry and an unwavering commitment to providing quality, evidence-

based, people-centered care.  

If you are an energetic, driven, service-focused and self-driven individual who embraces 

rewarding challenges, we would like to hear from you.  In addition to providing a work-

life balance amongst a landscape defined by beautiful blue beaches and many natural 

recreational amenities, the County of Lambton offers a competitive salary and benefits.  

Candidates interested in this opportunity are asked to apply via our job board at 

www.lambtononline.ca/jobs and search for posting J1123-0054. Posting closes March 

10, 2024 at 11:59 p.m..  

For further information about our Long-Term Care Homes, please visit 

https://www.lambtoncares.ca/. Further information about the County of Lambton is 

available at https://www.lambtononline.ca/en/index.aspx.  

The County of Lambton embraces inclusiveness, diversity, equity and accessibility. We 
are an equal opportunity employer committed to building an inclusive and barrier-free 
environment. If contacted for an employment opportunity, please advise if you require 
any form of accommodation. 
 
Personal information submitted for employment is collected pursuant to the Municipal 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and will be used to determine 
eligibility for employment. We thank you for your application but advise that only those 
selected for an interview will be contacted. 
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